
From: Sarah Jaynes
To: City Council
Subject: Comments for 3/23/15 city council meeting
Date: Monday, March 23, 2015 5:34:13 AM

I took my son to enjoy the newly renovated Echo Lake Park on Saturday.  He enjoyed the
 playground and loved running around but he also wanted to go play in the large mud puddle in
 the middle of the park by the playground (see attached picture).  Are there plans to fix these
 drainage issues?  I do have to express concern that if the city can't mitigate properly for
 drainage/water issues during a renovation of a small city park that they are not qualified to decide
 on huge rezones with no hydrology studies.  You don't have to keep making the same mistakes
 that you made with the 185th Station Area rezone.  Make better decisions for the 145th Station
 Area rezone.  Listen to your planning commission, do research, request actual data and facts
 from your staff and the special interest groups not just what they think, use precedence, let the
 opposing side present their information and use common sense.  Thank you.

Sarah Jaynes
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